From: Jason Goodwin
To: A303 Stonehenge
Subject: Stonehnege road scheme
Date: 31 March 2022 10:21:23

Dear Mr Schapps,

I am concerned by the return of the road scheme for Stonehenge, the exact scheme whose impact on the proposed western cutting area the Secretary of State found would be "significantly adverse".

Things have moved on - and not to the schemes' advantage - since the last appication was wisely turned down.

National Highways has not made any changes to take the 2021 World Heritage Committee Decision into account; nor do they appear to have updated the scheme construction costs, in the light of current post-pandemic and Ukraine crisis construction prices.

This will be far more expensive than projected and do incalculable and permanent damage to what is, perhaps, the jewel in England's crown.

At the very minimum we need a re-examination of the Development Consent Order, by an independent panel.

Yours sincerely,

